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26th February 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Coronavirus 
 
Following the update from the Government published this morning regarding preventative measures to minimise the 
spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), I am emailing with an update following the half term break. 
 
If you have travelled independently over half term and have returned from these specific areas since 19th February, 
you should call NHS 111, stay indoors and avoid contact with other people even if you do not have symptoms. This is 
the advice from the NHS and the Health Department. 
 
 
•             Iran 
•             Specific lockdown areas in Northern Italy as designated by the Government of Italy 
•             Special care zones in South Korea as designated by the Government of the Republic of South Korea 
•             Hubei province (returned in the past 14 days) 
•             China 
 
Public Health England has issued tailored guidance for education settings, which you can find at: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 
 
We continue to have the welfare of all our staff and pupils uppermost in mind. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Susannah Berry 
Headteacher 
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